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Notice of the Intention to Amend User Fee By-law 380-2003
Schedule E — Public Works and Engineering Fees

On Wednesday, June 19, 2024, at 9:30 a.m. in the Council Chambers, City Hall, the
Committee of Council will consider amendments to User Fee By-law 380-2003, as
amended, with regard to Schedule E - Public Works and Engineering fees, including:

e Removing current Fill permit application fees
¢ Replacing with new Site Alteration permit application, renewal, tipping fees,
and related description text.

Meeting agenda information, including a copy of the related report (Item 11.2.1), will be
available for review on the City’s website_https://www.brampton.ca/EN/City-
Hall/meetings-agendas/Pages/Welcome.aspx, by Friday, June 14, 2024.

Anyone interested in addressing Committee of Council on this matter may file a written
submission, or request to delegate in person or remotely at the meeting, by emailing the
City Clerk’s Office at_cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca by 4:30 p.m. on Tuesday, June 18,
2024.

Members of the public may attend the meeting in person or watch the meeting live from
the City of Brampton website at:_https://www.brampton.ca/EN/City-Hall/meetings-
agendas/Pages/City-Council-and-Committee-Live-Stream.aspx or
http://video.isilive.ca/brampton/live.html.

In the event the Committee chooses to refer or defer consideration of this matter, no
further public notice will be given.

Dated: June 13, 2024

Genevieve Scharback, City Clerk

2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2
905 874-2178 (voice), 905 874-2119 (fax)
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca

The Corporation of The City of Brampton

2 Wellington Street West, Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2  [[RCRRN TTY: 905.8742130
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